
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO: William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

  

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Assistant Village Manager/Director of Community 

Development 

 

DATE: November 15, 2007 

 

SUBJECT: Roosevelt Road Development Moratorium – Removal of Citations 

 

    

As part of the temporary development moratorium enacted on January 4, 2007 for properties within the 

Roosevelt Road Corridor, selected sections of the Village Code were amended to reflect the 

moratorium provisions.  With the expiration of the development moratorium on October 5, 2007, the 

provisions were no longer in full force and effect.  However, in order to remove the adopted citations 

from the Village Code, an Ordinance striking the citations is required. 

 

Attached is a draft Ordinance that repeals all citations relative to the Roosevelt Road Development 

Moratorium from the Building Code, the Sign Ordinance, the Subdivision and Development Ordinance 

and the Zoning Ordinance.  Staff recommends approval of the Ordinance a request a waiver of first 

reading.  
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